To: A303 Stonehenge

Cc:

Subject: Proposed A303 tunnel at Stonehenge.
Date: 04 April 2022 14:36:46

Dear Sir/Madam,

Please accept my strong objection to any proposed tunnel. The judge ruled against the
Governments proposal and therefore the Governments "revised" scheme should not be
entertained. A very experienced engineer gave advice to the Government that a tunnel
should not be constructed due to the steep slope from the stones down to the A303 which
would always cause severe flooding of a tunnel during heavy rainfall. The likelihood of
more heavy rainfall in the future has been confirmed by scientists who have studied the
effects of Climate Change. | would appreciate your help in making the general public
aware that if a tunnel were constructed, Stonehenge will lose it's World Heritage Status.
Please forward my e-mail to any other authority who may be concerned about the
Government's proposal.

Many thanks,

Mr K J McCall

Member of the Wiltshire branch of the Campaign to Protect Rural England





